
The Indus Valley 
We have just begun our theme for this half-term’s Creative Curriculum.  
For Chestnuts, they will be learning about ‘The Indus Valley’.  
The children will learn about the achievements of this early civilisation. 
 
In Science, the children will be learning about sound.  
 
The children can base their Home Learning either on The Indus Valley or 
Sound.  
 
For the Curriculum Showcase, your child could: 
 

• Research and write about the Indus river. 
• Research and write an information leaflet about the Indus Valley 

civilisation / Sound 
• View examples of different Indian art and create their own piece 

of art based on the style that they viewed. 
• Research how other animals hear and present their findings. 
• The children are very welcome to think of their own idea for the 

showcase. 
 
This piece of Home learning is going to be due in the week beginning 
Monday 19th February. This gives the children the opportunity to carry 
out their Home learning over the half-term holiday.  
The Curriculum showcase is going to be on Friday 23rd February at 
2:30pm. 
 
We hope you will be able to make this event. 
 
 
Additional note 
As part of their learning for the Indus Valley and for their Science 
theme, the children will be making a range of items.  
For this, we are asking the children to collect: 
cardboard tubes (any shape or size, but not toilet roll tubes please) 
large yoghurt pots 
 
If the children can start bringing these in over the next couple of weeks, 
this will be much appreciated. 


